
ROSLIN MEDICAL PRACTICE 

FLU CAMPAIGN 2020 

Due to the Covid Pandemic our flu campaign will be different 

this year. 

We will not have an Open Flu day as in previous years. 

We aim to have flu clinics on a Tuesday and Thursday 

afternoon with 5 minute bookable appointments. 

These will commence at the beginning of October. 

We will start booking appointments in for flu vaccinations 

from week commencing 21st September. 

These can be booked via reception on 0131 440 2043 

 BUT ONLY AFTER 11AM ANY DAY. 

These clinics will initially be for patients over 65 or under 65 

in an at risk category. 

Roslin patients who were on the SHIELDING LIST will be 

vaccinated at a priority clinic at Eastfield Medical Practice. 

You will be sent a letter advising of the times and procedure 

for this. 

Housebound patients will be vaccinated by the Community 

Vaccination Team. 

Children in the age 2-5 age category will have their Fluenz 

organised by the Childhood Immunisation Team. 



 

 


